EXECUTIVE MANSION
PORTO-RICO

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
GOVERNOR'S PALACE
SAN JUAN, PORTO RICO.

San Juen, Porto Rico.

April 9, 1923.

Mr. Robert H. Todd,
Commigsioner of Immigration,
San Juan, Porto Rico.
My dear Mr. Todd:

I received your very cordiel radiogram
en route to Porto Rico.

It wae very thoughtful of you to send
thie message of greeting and good wiehes, and I am
sending you this note of acknowledgment to indicate
how much I appreciate it.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,
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